Minutes of meeting of Supporters’ Board, December 4,
2021

1. An extraordinary Supporters Board meeting was called to update supporters
following the dismissal of Richie Wellens as manager
a. Chief executive Gavin Baldwin updated supporters on the process that
led to the removal of Richie Wellens from his post, the temporary
appointment of Gary McSheffrey as manager and the recruitment
process that would take place in order to find the club's new permanent
manager.

2. In a Chatham House rules meeting, the Supporters Board asked questions to
the chief executive who answered accordingly.



